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I support HB 2895 because it will give students the school support they deserve. As a 

speech-language pathologist working in schools, I see resources and teams dwindle 

as we are told funding has been depleted. Students needs are extremely high and 

schools are operating in much, much less than ideal situations when the demands in 

special education are extreme. Please pass this bill to give students the education 

they need and to improve their futures as citizens of Oregon. 


